
PLEASE JOIN US
We are holding our Annual General Meeting that will review our 2019 performance and look forward into 2020 activities.

Our vision is to put control of lands and resources into the hands of local people by building a financially viable timber and 
non-timber forest resource business. Through this venture, we look to provide benefits to the community and manage the 
forest in a manner that achieves a balance between community values and practicable management.

Event Details
Please join us on June 18, 2020, and become a part of the story. 
Location: Rollin Art Centre (outside in the gardens)
                  3061 8th Ave., Port Alberni, BC
Time: 3 – 5 p.m. 
Note: COVID-19 safety precautions and physical distancing measures will be observed throughout this event. Maximum 30 people allowed. 

As our valued stakeholder, we hope to see you there as we celebrate our successes and continue to build this diverse 
community asset. 

For additional information, please contact us at manager@communityforest.ca  or 250-731-5552
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